
 

 

 

    The John Fisher School  

Peaks Hill  

Purley  

CR8 3YP 

 

Open Evening for Entry September 2018 

 

To all Parents/Carers 

 

You and your son are warmly invited to attend our Open Evening on 

Thursday 14th September 2017, from 4pm – 7.30pm.  No appointment 

necessary. You will be taken on a guided tour of the school by current 

students, to give your son an idea of life at The John Fisher School. Mr 

McCullagh, our Headteacher, will speak to parents/carers about his vision 

for the future of the School. Application forms and advice on how to apply 

will be available.  There is plenty of parking in surrounding residential 

roads.   

Our Headteacher talks will be held at 4.30pm and 6.00pm. 

For further information, please contact Miss Nichols on 020 8660 4555 

x2201 or email admissions@johnfisherschool.org 

 


